
An operation to eradicate rats introduced to Suwarrow is being implemented by the
Te Ipukarea Society in partnership with the Cook Islands National Environment 
Service. From the 22nd of April 2013 rat bait containing Broadifacoum (25ppm) 
has been spread across Anchorage, Motu Kena and possibly other islets of Suwarrow
Atoll. 
FOR YOUR SAFETY: 
- Stay off these islets and do not allow children access until further notice- Stay off these islets and do not allow children access until further notice
- Do not touch the bait
- Do not collect or consume crabs from the baited islands or surrounding 
  waters untill further notice
- If Poisoning is suspected consult a physician
- Contact the Suwarrow caretakers for further advice and information


